
 

Dear Holly Fair Supporter, 

Our Lady of Perpetual Help Women’s Club will be holding the 42nd annual Holly Fair on 
Thursday, November 9 and Friday, November 10, 2023 at the OLPH Playdium in Glenview, IL.  

The Women’s Club, a volunteer organization, provides significant financial support to Our Lady 
of Perpetual Help (OLPH) parish and the community. This support comes in the form of 
monetary donations, as well as, participation in ministries such as Sr. Paulanne’s Needy Family 
Fund, The Sharing Room and Sharing Parish Programs, various drives to support those in need 
of blood donation, laundry items, diapers, warm clothing, school supplies, and food – just to 
name a few.  

Holly Fair is a boutique shopping event featuring local vendors with unique home and personal 
items. In addition to daytime shopping hours, there will be a special “sip & shop” experience 
the evening of November 9th allowing attendees to gather with a glass of wine and light bites. 
Historically, this has been the Women’s Club largest and most important fundraiser and all of 
our vendors this year have been specially curated to promote getting ready for the Holidays. 
With offerings for gifts, home décor, and entertaining we anticipate this to be one of the most 
well attended Holly Fair’s in recent years.  

This would be a wonderful opportunity for your organization to have some visibility in front of 
an audience that will appreciate your support of a local community organization. Your 
contribution will be acknowledged in various ways, including signage at the event, ads within 
the Women’s Club directory which is distributed to our 950 members, and online via our 
HollyFair.org website and social media outlets.  

Please review the sponsorship levels provided and let me know if you have any questions, I am 
happy to find the right fit and level for your organization. We have had many families in years 
past ask about being a Holly Fair Sponsor – We welcome and appreciate family sponsors at any 
level!  

Your partnership and belief in our mission makes it possible for us to provide much needed 
support in our community. Your generosity in these challenging times is so greatly appreciated!  

Best regards,  

 

Mary Campobasso  


